
NOTICE TOWN OF RICE LAKE 

FERMENTED MALT BEVERAGE LICENSE APPLICATION 
 

Pursuant to Chapter 125.04 (3) (g) of Wisconsin Statutes, an application for a six month Class 

“B” Beer License (Fermented Malt Beverage) has been made to the Town of Rice Lake by 

Hardscrabble Players, Inc. (Tradename – Red Barn Theatre) Steven Sirek, Agent, located at 2247 

22
nd

 St., Rice Lake, WI.  The license will be for the period of May 1, 2018 through October 30, 

2018 and will be acted on at the Town of Rice Lake’s monthly board meeting to be held April 9, 

2018, 7:00 p.m., at the Town Hall, 1830 Macauley Ave., Rice Lake. 

              Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 
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